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In Red Class the children have 
been talking about 3D shapes. 
They have also looked carefully 
at spring flowers and made 
observational drawings. 

Year One have been 
researching about worms.  
They wrote their own fact files 
and then imagined they were a 
worm and wrote very creative 
diary entries. 

Children in Year 2 have been 
learning about the properties 
of 3D shapes.  They used their 
knowledge to describe shapes 
for their friends to guess. It 
was quite tricky. 

In Year 3 the class have been 
reading George’s Marvellous 
Medicine.  They wrote 
newspaper articles about the 
characters and their actions in 
the style of Roald Dahl. 
 
Year 4 are working really hard 
at mastering their times tables 
skills.  They are becoming 
really quick at recalling their 
multiplication facts and using 
them in different contexts. 

Children in Indigo are really 
enjoying their PE lessons.  This 
week they looked exhausted 
after one particularly active 
lesson.  They are really 
working collaboratively. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Dot Productions Performance 
 

WELL DONE to all the children who attend Drama Club for their fantastic performance of Little 
Red Riding Hood this week. There were lots of laughs from the audience, who were super 

impressed and very proud of all the hard work that had been put into it over this term. 

 

 
 
 

Whole school attendance this week: 95.24% 
 
 

 Foundation 
Stage Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

 
Year 5 

 
Year 6 

Percentage 95.56% 97.77% 97.92% 87.02% 98.28% 96.67% 92.41% 
Absences 11 5 5 27 4 8 17 
Lateness 1 2 1 0 0 0 0 

 

 

 
What would your dream job be and why? 

By Val in Year 7 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Kaiden, Isabella, George, Lilly, 
Izzy and Peaches in Year 1; 
Liberty, Sebastian, Juniper, 
Liberty and Mrs T in Year 3; 

Matthew and Sophia in Year 4 
 

 

KS1 Winning Answer by Alba in Year 2 
I want to be a vet because I like animals and I want to keep 

them healthy because animals help the World 

KS2 Winning Answer by Poppy in Year 3 
I would be a vet because pets are special things and I want 

to care for them 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjoz7frmPjOAhWCshQKHeSbBuQQjRwIBw&url=https://www.tumblr.com/tagged/thunk-show&bvm=bv.131783435,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNHHKuvwcVPYRzhGqnFNpzuLAAf9UQ&ust=1473163726646017


Head Teacher: Kerry Malcolm 
St. Lawrence Church of England Primary School 
Rectory Road 
Rowhedge 
Essex CO5 7HR 
 
If your personal details have changed, or you would like to update the consents we hold for you, please notify us in writing. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Book Club Trip 

 

We were really lucky to be invited to take children to the 
Mercury Theatre this week to see Author and Presenter 

Dermot O’Leary. The children who have read his books in 
our after school Book Club enjoyed stories by Dermot about 
his inspiration for the books, a session via video linkup with 
the illustrator, and a reading. They were also interviewed 

and filmed by the BBC, acting as fantastic ambassadors for 
our school, and showing what keen readers they are. Thank 
you to all the children, and to Mrs Aylett and Mrs Vaughan 

who run the amazing club and joined them for this 
incredible experience. 

 

To see and read the interviews and what the morning 
entailed, tune in to Look East tonight at 6:30pm or pick up 

the Gazette tomorrow. 
 

 

Easter Surprise 
 

The PTA have arranged a little Easter 
treat for all children on the last day 

of term. So thank you to the PTA, and 
we look forward to surprising the 

children next Friday! 
 

 

Rummage Sale 
 

27th April 10:00am – 2:00pm 
Mariner’s Chapel 

Chapel Street 
 

All monies to 
Beacon House Colchester 

Left over items to St Helena’s Hospice 
 

Donations can be left at: 
20 Rectory Rd Rowhedge or  
14 Regent Street Rowhedge 

 

Call 07542154227 for more info 
 

Year 1  
 

Next Tuesday Year 1 pupils are invited 
to bring in up to three special items to 

talk about in class (in a clearly 
labelled bag). Please do not send 

them in with any electrical items or 
anything valuable. Thanks so much. 

  

 Year 4 at West Stow 
 

Year 4 enjoyed a fantastic day at West Stow Anglo Saxon 
Village and Museum today. They spent a long time exploring 

the buildings of the village – asking insightful questions 
along the way, and working through the activity boxes in 

each house. They had great fun trying on the costumes, and 
worked hard studying all the exhibits and replica boxes in 
the museum. Thank you so much to Mrs Alexander, Miss 
Horton, Miss Clay, Miss O’Connell, Mrs Huckle, and Mr 

Manning for all your hard work on the day; and thank you to 
Year 4 for being such inquisitive historians and great 

company.  

 

 


